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Notice of Endangered Status for the 
Bert Bell/Pete Rozelle NFL Player Retirement Plan 

(the "Pension Plan") 

June 15, 2016 

This is to inform you that: on May 19; 2016, the actuary for the Pension Plan certified to the U.S. 
Department of the Treasury, and also to the plan sponsor, that the Pension Plan is in endangered 
status for the Plan Year beginning April 1, 2016 (the "2016 Plan Year"). 

We are required by federal law to send you this notice. No action is required on your part. Please 
note that in the 2014 PlanYear, NFL Clubs contributed $305.5 million to the Pension Plan, and in 
the 2015 Plan Year, the Clubs contributed $266.0 million to the Pension Plan. The Pension Plan 
is projected to be fully funded by March 31, 2021, the end of the current collective bargaining 
agreement. 

Endangered Statns 

The Pension Plan is considered to be in endangered status because the plan actuary determined 
that the Pension Plan's funded percentage is less than 80% for the 2016 Plan Year. Plans that are 
less than 80% funded are considered to be in endangered status under federal law and must provide 
this additional notice. 

Funding Improvement Plan 

Federal law requires plans in endangered status to adopt a funding improvement plan aimed at 
restoring the financial health ofthe plan. The Pension Plan's board of trustees (the·"Retirement 
Board") adopted a funding improvement plan on February 23, 2011, and most recently updated it 
on May 19, 2016. Th,e Pension Plan is making the scheduled progress in meeting the requirements 
of the funding improvement plan.· 

Where to Get More Information 
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For more information about this notice,;or to receive a copy of the funding improvement plan,•you 
may contact the Retirement Board at the NFL Player Benefits Office, 200 St. Paul Street, Suite 
2420, Baltimore, MD 21202-2040, and the telephone number is 1-800-638-3186. For more 
information about the PBGC and benefit guarantees, go to PBGC's website, www.pbgc.gov, or 
call PBGC toll-free at 1-800-400-7242 (TTY/TDD users may call the Federal relay service toll 
free at 1-800-877-8339 and ask to be connected to 1-800-400-7242). 


